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MASSES THIS WEEK 

Thurs. 10.30am (school Mass in church) Fri. 9.00am. 

ANNIVERSARIES THIS WEEKEND 
 

Vigil: Paddy & Mary Cox & Brigid O’Rourke. 

10.30am: Bill Keighran / Larry McGlynn. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES NEXT WEEKEND 

Vigil: Christine Hughes / Mary & John Reilly & parents / Burke family, 

deceased family members. 

10.30am: William Murphy, deceased family members / George McAvey / 

Thomas Corcoran. 

Last weekend Collection: €1535.00.  Thank you. 

 

Next Weekend 

Readers—Vigil: Anne McCann              10.30am Cathal Sorohan 

E.Ms.        Vigil: Al Yorke                        10.30am. Joanne Quinn 

Feast Days 

 Oct 21st                    Today is Mission Sunday 

Oct. 22nd                         St John Paul 11 

St John Paul 11 was pope for 26 years: from 22 October 1979, until his 

death on April 2nd 2005. He came to Ireland in 1979 (September 29th – 

October 2nd). 

Do This in Memory 
This evening we welcome the boys and girls and their families to the first 

Do This in Memory Mass. 

Clergy Gathering 
This annual get together is on this week, from Sunday to Wednesday 

afternoon. Should a priest be required during these days please call, 043 

3346465.                                                                                                                                

Mission Sunday 

Every parish throughout the catholic world will celebrate Mission 

Sunday this weekend. Today, through our prayers and contributions we 

are showing our appreciation for the work our missionaries do through 

the world in communities that are struggling and often war torn. 

World Mission Sunday is vital for the growth of the church It helps to 

spread hope and love by supporting the work of missionaries in remote 

and impoverished. Funds raised also help build much needed 

infrastructure- from chapels and clinics, to nurseries and schools. You’re 

helping creates hubs so that young churches can flourish, spreading the 

Good News, ministering to the faithful and delivering essential health 

and education programmes. 

School Mass 
Mass for the start of the school year will be celebrated in the church on 

Thursday next at 10.30am. As well as the pupils and staff, parents 

guardians and extended family as well as members of the parish 

community are welcome to come along. 

Parish Calendar 2019 
The parish calendar for next year is taking shape. Like other years we 

would welcome sponsors to sponsor each month. This helps to keep the 

costs down. Anyone wishing to sponsor a page of the calendar for next 

year please contact Fr. McGovern. 

Grow 

Grow is a Community Mental Health Movement that meets every 

Monday at 11.00am in the Community Mental Health Centre, Dublin 

Road, Longford. If you are lonely, isolated or suffering from stress you 

are welcome to call in and learn a practical psychology of mental health. 

Contact Assumpta at 086 8114135. 

Hearing Loop Technology 

Enquiries have been made about the possibility of installing Hearing 

Loop Technology in our church. Loop systems are designed to assist 

those with hearing impairment. If you think this technology is needed in 

our church please contact Fr McGovern. 

Cardiac Responders – Church Gate Collection 

This collection will be held next weekend. Please support. 


